
Where to begin about Woof O Ween? We didn't have as many participants as last year number wise, 
but those that showed up were incredibly generous once again!!!  
With Tamara, Lori and others working the 50/50 Raffle we made $330 and change; especially since 
Mark Murphy and his wife gave his “Split the Pot” winnings back to us!!! Thanks so Much!!! 
We had two membership sign ups. Our own Larry with Kelso was the first one turning his 
membership into Linda!!! Craig sold at least one brick and has graciously agreed to take on this 
fundraiser for this year! 
We owe Thanks to Safe Harbor's Tiki Hut, the Burnt Store Trading Post and Cass Cay!!!  More 
Thanks to our Judges; Mike and Mary McFeeley, Chris Hornak and Lori Luscher! Finally, Thanks to 
the Burnt Store Blues Brothers for their Blues!!!  
Cyndi brought dog and people treats which we all loved!!! Debi's pup cup idea and small drink bowls 
were all a big hit!!! 
David Spina, Alliant's IT person is helping me get our bsm22.org/dog-park up to date with all our new 
forms and new photos. When I can find a moment, I will create some collages for David, for our Woof 
O Ween too!!!  
 I'm not sure when Greg Beaton, Dolores Warren and Mike Sanchez will have our Alliant portal 
payments ready for us to use. Once they have our portals working we will be able to pay any 
donations and memberships through our own portals or the Old School Way by check. Checks: 
MUST BE MADE OUT TO PGI22-HOA with BSM Barking Lot in the Subject Line 
Our membership is from Dec1, 2024 - Nov 30, 2025 

The first part of the fencing is going into today, but we are waiting for the custom gates to go into the 
maintenance area and more concave mirrors before it will be safe to use.  

In the meantime, I was able to get my and Marty's photos up on Facebook. From those comments, it 
appears that our participants had as much fun as us!!! 

I will try to have a November meeting if I can; otherwise, our next event is Dec. 4th, Pet Photos with 
Santa (our own Peter), this year along with Doris Punt; as Mrs Claus. (Doris is lending us her hubby's 
Santa Suit) 

Debi and I are putting together a BSM Barking Lot basket for the Ladies Fashion Show, if anyone 
has unused Pet toys, collars, treats, whatever that you want to donate to us, we are happy to have 
them!!! 
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